
 

 
WESTPORT HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Westport Historic District Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. 
on Tuesday, February 9, 2021 to hear:  

 
1. A Certificate of Appropriateness application dated January 25, 2021 to install outdoor lighting at 69 

Kings Highway North located in the Kings Highway North Local Historic District. 
 

 

Special Notice Regarding This Electronic Meeting: 

Comments from the public will be received during the Public Hearing.  A copy of the application(s) and 
Historic District Commission agenda for the hearing is available on-line at www.westportct.gov, on the 
Town Calendar web page under January 26, 2021. Due to the closing of Town Hall to the public during 
the COVID-19 emergency, the Legal Notice, Agenda and application materials for the Historic District 
Commission hearing cannot be viewed at the Westport Town Clerk’s Office or the Westport Historic 
District Commission Office at this time. 
 
Bill Harris, Chair 
Westport Historic District Commission  
January 26, 2021 
 
It is the policy of the Town of Westport that all Town-sponsored public meetings and events are 
accessible to people with disabilities.  If you need assistance in participating in a meeting or event due to 
a disability as defined under the Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact Westport’s ADA 
Coordinator at 203-341-1043 or eflug@westportct.gov at least three (3) business days prior to the 
scheduled meeting or event to request an accommodation. 


